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   Virtual Open House – Grades 3 to 5 
 

Dear parents, 
 
As we approach the conclusion of the second term of this academic year, we have been diligently 
monitoring the impact of teaching and learning on student outcomes and wellbeing. 
To review and discuss the progress of your child, we have organized a Virtual Open House for 
students of Grades 3 to 5. Please find the details below.  
 
Date: Tuesday 14th January 2025  
Time: Between 1.30 p.m. to 4.00 p.m.  
Mode: Virtual  
Note - Students of Grades 3 to 5 will have regular school on 14th January 2025. 
 
Your child's class teacher will communicate the specific time slot for the meeting via email, along 
with the virtual meeting link for your participation. On the 10th of January 2025, you will be able to 
access your child's report online. However, kindly note that access to the report will be granted only 
after all outstanding fees (including tuition fees, e-resource fees, and pending transport fees) are 
settled. 
 
Please adhere to the time slots provided by the class teacher. If you have any 
specific issues or queries or would like to meet other subject teachers, you can email your child’s 
class teacher or the supervisor. We will schedule a separate meeting at a mutually convenient date 
and time. 
 
We appreciate your unwavering support, constructive feedback, and strong partnership in your 
child's learning journey. 
 
Thanks for your support and cooperation. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      ألكسندر آشا 
Principal                                                 المدرسة مديرة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change    المناخ  تغير - التنفيذي الرئيس  

 


